
B E A R  R I V E R
P R O P E R T Y

T O W N  H A L L

A one-hour Zoom town hall meeting is scheduled for Monday,
November 21 at 6:00 PM to provide an update on a proposed
agreement between Placer County and the California Department
of Fish and Wildlife to support continued public day-use of the
property. The Board of Supervisors is scheduled to consider the
proposed agreement at their regular meeting on November 29.
Under the proposed agreement the County would provide patrol,
bathroom cleaning, and trash service for up to two years. The
Zoom town hall will include a brief staff presentation and a
question-and-answer period.
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888-788-0099
941 1050 7396

Please join California Fish and Wildlife
staff and Placer County Parks and

Open Space staff for a 

https://placer-ca-gov.zoom.us/j/94110507396

